
 

Environment Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Environment Select Committee was held on Wednesday, 1st 
December, 2010. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg (Chair), Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr John Gardner, Cllr Roy Rix, Cllr Michael Smith, 
Cllr Mick Stoker, Cllr Bill Woodhead 
 
Officers:  M Chicken, B Trewick (DNS); Mrs J Ballinger (CESC); Mrs J King (R); Mrs T Harrison, Miss M Jones 
 
Also in attendance:   No other persons were present 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Mick Womphrey 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
Councillors Smith and Mrs Rigg declared personal non prejudicial interests in 
relation to the EIT Review of Built and Natural Environment item due to having a 
relative each that held a blue badge. 
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EIT Review of Built and Natural Environment 
 
Members considered the draft final conclusions and recommendations relating 
to the EIT Review of Built and Natural Environment. 
 
CONCLUDED that final recommendations be agreed and the final report be 
submitted to Cabinet on 16th December 2010 for consideration. 
 

 
 

  


